
Applicant Response   Appendix 12a 
 

 

Dear Paul, I hope you well, I have reviewed the document from the child protection 

and all is acceptable. 
 

Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Smith, Paul <SMITHP5@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 9:23:43 AM 
To: Jatinder Khehra < > 
Subject: FW: Premises Variation - 8 till Late  

  
Dear Sir/Madam 

  
Re:     Licensing Act 2003 – Application for a Premises Licence Variation – 8 till 

Late 
  

I refer to your application of 23/12/2024 for a variation Premises Licence in accordance 

with the above Act and advise you that representations have been received from Child 
Protection as a designated Responsible Authority under the above Act.  

  
The representations have been submitted in relation to the Protection of Children from 
Harm under the Licensing Objectives and they have suggested conditions to be added 

to the licence to address their concerns.  Copies of their representations are enclosed.  
  

As representations have been submitted, we are required to convene a hearing to 
which all parties would be invited.  In the event that you agree the conditions to be 
proportionate and reasonable a hearing may not be considered necessary.  Please 

advise me in writing before last date for representation on the 20/01/2025 of whether 
or not you find these acceptable.  You may wish to take legal advice on this before 

responding. 
  
Furthermore, you are advised that your application may be subject to further comment 

and/or representation from other Responsible Authorities or Interested Parties up to 
the expiry date of the consultation period for this application. 

  
Should you have any queries relating to this matter, please contact the Licensing 
Section. 

  
Yours faithfully 

  
Paul Smith 

Swyddog Trwyddedu | Licensing Officer 

Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Caerffili | Caerphilly County Borough Council 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fo0ukef&data=05%7C02%7CSMITHP5%40CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK%7C05011b70dd4b4a2404f508dd393e5896%7C5a3d68bcadcf462e918129b4b42b314d%7C0%7C0%7C638729662132942402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hCQd7kQ6uvzFfep2PpOXM5h%2B0mk0a8%2FMyKYhg5X2zyE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:SMITHP5@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK

